
Report of the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board to the Council meeting of 2 February 2006 

3. DEPUTATION BY APPOINTMENT 
 
 On behalf of some residents of Hasketts Road and Barters Road, Wanda Shaw was in attendance to 

address the Board on the noise levels emanating from Ruapuna Raceway/Speedway, and to discuss 
associated health issues. 

 
 The Board decided to request staff to provide information to the Environment Committee as early as 

possible, on the issues raised by the residents regarding the noise levels at Ruapuna, with particular 
emphasis on: 

 
• Background to the 1999 changes to the City Plan relating to Ruapuna. 
• Whether mufflers are currently being used. 
• What other sound-proofing opportunities are available. 
• Protection of the trees at the southern end of the site. 
• Information on the steps involved with a variation to the City Plan. 

 
 The Board also decided to co-ordinate a meeting with Ruapuna Management, residents and 

appropriate Council staff to discuss the issues raised by the deputation. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council minutes for the decision


